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Subject:   

Dear Owner(s), 

Warm regards, 

Wills Creek Strata Council 


	Text8: September Planting by Vista Landscaping Services
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Please be aware that beginning  Thursday, September 12th Vista Landscaping Services will be on-site planting yews and laurels in selected areas in our development. This planting will continue on Friday and the beginning of the following week.

If your unit has been designated for planting at this time, please be sure to water the new plantings as required so we are confident they will thrive.

The following units will have planting occurring in their  common property:

3109 -  Unit 3; Units 31 and 32;  Unit  58; Units 65, 66 and 67; Units 71 and 72; Units 74 and 75.

3122 - Unit 5; Units 7 & 8; Unit 20; Units 29 and 30.

Thank you for ensuring our investment adds beauty and privacy to our units.

Sent on behalf of the landscape Committee


